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I live  and am very worried about the impact of this project on the local area.
-I do not agree with increasing the capacity of the road to take more pollution producing cars.
-Priority should be given to cycling, walking and public transport rather than more car use.
-The increased traffics will have an adverse effect on the air quality which is already poor. This will especially
impact on local families and the Markeaton School children.
-Trees will be chopped down when the science behind Climate Change suggests we need to plant more trees.
-The works will affect biodiversity in the area, especially in Markeaton Park.
-For an extended time I will find it difficult to do my job  due to
traffic chaos.

S. Wheeler
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